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Dear Governor Pritzker & Honorable Members of the General Assembly: 

 

In compliance with Section 7.1 of the State Property Control Act 30 ILCS 605/7.1(e), the Illinois 

Department of Central Management Services (CMS) hereby reports the following information, 

on or before February 1st: 

  

 No surplus real property was conveyed by CMS under this section in 2021. 

 

If you should have questions or require further information, please contact Michael Pittman, 

CMS Bureau of Property Management, at (217) 558-1652. 

 

 

        

 

Sincerely, 

  
Janel L. Forde 

      Director 

 

 

JF:SB 

 

cc: Wendy Butler 

 Michael Pittman 

  

 

 


